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Comments: I write this letter in opposition of the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project. There are many

concerns and considerations to be made, they include: Land/soil impacts and stress in an already changing

climate stressed environment, Lake Superior water usage for snow making and any runoff from developments,

realignment budgeting of the Superior Hiking Trail (specifically where would that money come from to move the

trail section and what impact might that process impact the land further), Noise and light pollution to animals and

humans alike from additional building lifts and snow making equipment, and finally any possible 1854 Treaty

violations.  


